
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Yes No Don’t 
know/hasn’t 
happened 

I am happy to come to school. 
  
  

 95%  2%  3% 

I have think that this is a good 
school. 
  

 95%  1%  4% 

Adults in school treat me well 
and fairly. 
  

 95%  3%  2% 

Adults listen to me if I am                     
worried. 
  

 97%  1%  2% 

I get praised by adults in school. 
  
  

 90%  5%  5% 

Almost everyone in school is 
kind and thoughtful. 
  

 92%  3%  5% 

The staff at lunch time listen to 
me. 
  

  90%  5%  5% 

I know who to go to if I need to 
speak to an adult. 
  

 98%  1%  1% 

The school deals with any                   
incidents of bullying. 
  

 86%  2%  12% 

School tries hard to encourage 
every child to attend school and 
to be on time. 

 98%  1%  1% 
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We are always delighted to get responses from pupils which show that they 
are happy in school and that they learn lots about being safe. It’s also great 
to know that, most importantly, they feel safe and know that there are 
thoughtful people around them as well as trusted adults and good friends to 
talk to. Next year, we are going to look at playground behaviour and try to 
establish what pupils feel about these social times and how they could be 
improved. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

   Yes  No  Don’t 

know 

I know how to keep myself safe 
when I use the internet. 
  

 92%  2%  6% 

Teachers work hard to make sure 
that we recap learning and make 
links with other things that we 
have learnt before. 
  

 92%  3%  5% 

The school has high expectations 
of me in my work and behaviour. 
  

 95%  1%  4% 

School is helping me to learn 
about caring for the environment. 

 92%   5%  3% 

School is helping me to learn 
about Jesus and the Gospel. 

 98%    2% 

I know and understand about 
different types of bullying                       
including cyber bullying and                
racism. 

  95%  1%  4% 

Compared to last year, pupils are more able to talk about recap of learning 
with their teacher in lessons. It is great to see such an overwhelmingly 
positive response to learning about Jesus and the Gospel. Next year, we’d 
like every pupil to be able to respond ‘yes’ to knowing about how to keep 
safe online. 


